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From: Eva Mian                        

Sent: 09 April 2025 19:26

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Application 2025/1301/P

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

Dear Planning Team,

I am writing in regards to the application number 2025/1301/P about converting the sandpit and picnic

area in Cantelowes garden into a pay-to-play padel court.

I am very disappointed about this plan and strongly object it.

As the mother of two young children, I can tell you we have used the sandpit innumerable times. We've

made friends in the park and had picnics in the summer. It's been a lovely way of creating a sense of

community amongst families of young children. 

There is a general lack of spaces were children can play outside safely in London and replacing this with yet

another pay to play area doesn't seem a great idea. 

I really hope this plan will not go ahead.

Yours faithfully

Eva Mian

82 Bartholomew Road

NW5 2AS

 

                                                                                 

 


